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REGULAR MEETING OCTOBER 11, 1988

The regular October meeting was called toorder by
Supervisor James Totten at 7:30 p.m.

Also present were Clerk Marcia Strong, Treasurer Edgar
Scharrer, Trustee Alvin Block and Trustee James Dorr.

Twenty-two citizens were also in attendance.

The minutes of the September meeting were approved as
read and mailed by motion of Scharrer, supported by
Block. Motion carried.

Fire Chief Jim Letterman made a presentation of Fire
Prevention Week indicating that it was also a time to
recognize individuals with outstanding service to the
community in this area. A framed certificate was
presented to Jon Cook for his actions in getting a
victim away from a burning vehicle.

Mark Janke of Robert Murray and Associates gave the
annual audit report and made a number of suggestions
for improving our accounting procedures and pointed out
that the township's investments in municipal bonds is
not legal.

Invoices totaling $33,737.45 was approved for payment by
motion of Dorr, supported by Block. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn at 8:10 p.m. by Strong, supported by Dorr.

Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk
Birch Run Township



